
 

 

 
Proposed 1FE Expansion of Teynham Parochial Church of England Primary 

School, Station Road, Sittingbourne ME9 9BQ. 
 

Pre-Planning Application Public Consultation 
Thursday 10th November 2022 between 3.00pm & 7.00pm 

in the school hall. 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
Thank you for your interest in the proposed expansion of Teynham Parochial Church Of 
England Primary School, Station Road, Sittingbourne ME9 9BQ. 
 
If the application and proposals are successful, Teynham Parochial Church of England 
Primary School will expand by one form of entry, which in turn will enable them to meet 
the need for additional school places within the local community by September 2025. 
 
The expansion will take the form of a new build school within the school’s current site 
boundary, followed by the demolition of the existing school, the drawings and images 
attached reflect this with floor plans, site plan and elevations. 

 
Please make any comments or observations you may have in respect of the proposals 
on the form attached to this online consultation no later than 1st December 2022 and 
return to the school office or email office@teynham.kent.sch.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Chris Hooles, Project Manager 
Chris.Hooles@kent.gov.uk  

Kent County Council 
Infrastructure Division 

Sessions House 
County Hall  

Maidstone 
ME14 1XQ 


